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Megan Steer

From: Ruth Muzzin <rmuzzin@friedmanspring.com>

Sent: Friday, September 04, 2015 3:07 PM

To: Eric Zigas; MPWSP-EIR

Subject: A.12-04-019 - MPWSP questions

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Ms. Borak and Mr. Zigas- 

 

I’m writing informally on behalf of Marina Coast Water District (“MCWD”) to inquire whether or not the “Geoscience 

2015” technical memorandum referenced in Luhdorff and Scalmanini’s March 2015 updated draft version 2 Hydrologic 

Modeling of the MPWSP Using the SVIGSM, and which was listed therein as a “draft modeling report in preparation,” 

has been completed.  If so, would you please provide a copy as soon as possible?  I believe this request is encompassed 

within our prior request for materials relied upon in the MPWSP draft environmental impact report (DEIR), but the 

document does not appear to have been delivered to us previously.  If I’m mistaken and you’ve already provided it, would 

you please refresh my recollection as to when we would have received it?  Thanks very much. 

 

In addition, MCWD is curious as to whether the Commission’s Energy Division has yet determined how it will 

“independently evaluate the accuracy and credibility” of the groundwater work conducted by Geoscience in relation to the 

MPWSP DEIR, as indicated would be done in the July 9, 2015 Notice to all parties that was attached to the ALJ ruling of 

the same date.  We were hoping that, with the passage of nearly two months, the Commission would have made a public 

announcement of its determination in this regard, but we have not yet seen such an announcement so I thought I’d inquire 

informally if there is any news on that front, or if you are able to say when we may expect an announcement. 

 

Please feel free to call me at the number below if you’d like to discuss these issues.  Thanks again for your ongoing 

cooperation in responding to our information requests, and best wishes for the upcoming holiday weekend.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ruth Stoner Muzzin 

 
Ruth Stoner Muzzin 
Friedman & Springwater LLP 
33 New Montgomery Street, Suite 290 | San Francisco, CA 94105 
O 415.834.3818 
F 415.834.1044 
rmuzzin@friedmanspring.com | www.friedmanspring.com  
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